
PER PUPIL EXPENDITURE INFORMATION 
 

Per Pupil Expenditure is a metric that is often utilized to gain insight into the total costs for educating 
students in the district.  The Per Pupil Expenditures, otherwise referred to as the Net Current 
Expenditures per Pupil (NCEP), are calculated by the state as defined in Connecticut General Statutes 
(C.G.S.) Section 10-261(a)(3).  The formula takes all district educational expenditures and divides it by 
the state determined enrollment, which includes resident students educated in and out of district.  The 
expenditures used in the calculation include all school operating expenditures from all sources, but 
does NOT include capital expenditures and debt service.  The expenditure information for 
determining per pupil costs is taken from the Education Financial System (EFS).  The figures used 
for the 2019-20 school year were released on October 2, 2020.  
 
The graphs below illustrate PPE trending.  PPE increases have been minimized over the years due to 
a variety of efforts to control costs.  It is notable that Clinton has the second lowest PPE of all of the 
towns illustrated in the second graph. 
 

Clinton Historical Per Pupil Expenditures 

 
 

Comparison of 2019-20 Per Pupil Expenditures  
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